
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

            

  
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 
 
 

                         

1A 91.07%  2A 93.45%        3F 92.00%       4F 99.29%          5L 93.45%      6B 93.21% 

1K 96.79% 2Ri 94.29%       3G 99.31%       4H 97.00%          5S 94.07%      6H 97.86% 

1T 97.85% 2Ru 93.67%     3N 95.52%       4L 92.41%          6T 94.81% 
  

Well done to 3G & 4F for best attendance this week. 
School Target:  95.5% 

 

Overall attendance since September: 95.03% 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  5th   February 2016 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

Our Value for this month is HHHHonestyonestyonestyonesty 

This month our new Value is Honesty.  The children will explore what it means to be truthful and 

sincere.  What does ‘being honest’ mean to your child?  Through the story of Pinocchio and ‘The Boy who 

cried Wolf’, the children can learn about the consequences of telling lies.  At home, you could discuss the 

quote “Honesty is the best policy” (Shakespeare). Should we always be honest? Are there situations when it 

is acceptable to be dishonest?   

Mrs Stylli, PSHE and Values Co-ordinator 

These pupils modelled 

the value of honesty this 

week: Demi 1T, Holly 1K, 

Sophie 1A, Deniz 2Ru, 

Louis 2A, Reber 2Ri, 

Remi 3G, Kwasi 3N,  

Arthur 4L, Kaiser 4H, 

Sian 4F, Cinar 5L, Sude 

5S, Grace 6T, Jaiden 6B, 

Shandel 6H 

 

Last week you may remember we told you about “Project Earth Rock,” in which our KS1 and KS2 pupils were 

involved. The project ended with our pupils working together to compose their own song about healthy 

ways of coming to school. 

Below you will find the links to listen to our pupils performing these songs.  

Please listen and feel proud of their achievements. 
 

“It’s exciting” by KS1:        

www.youtube.com/watch?v=h_ElTY3dpeQ    

“Exercise and feel the flow” by KS2:  

www.youtube.com/watch?v=AwqLwA99Ud4 

 

Links to these songs are also available  

on our website under Curriculum - 

Music as well as PSHE. 

Mrs Redmore – Music Leader 

Salisbury Road Residents Meeting 26Salisbury Road Residents Meeting 26Salisbury Road Residents Meeting 26Salisbury Road Residents Meeting 26thththth    FebruaryFebruaryFebruaryFebruary    
    
Residents from Salisbury Road have been 
invited to a meeting in the Community Room 
at Prince of Wales School to discuss their 
concerns regarding drivers’ behaviours during 
the school run, such as inappropriate use of 
horns, problematic parking and speeding. The 
meeting will also be attended by representatives 
of the local authority. 
 



 

 

  

  

   

  

 
 
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for your diary 

Value for February: Honesty                                               Safer Internet Day 

Mon 15th – Fri 19th Feb  February Half Term Break Safer Internet Day this year is postponed. Information on this will 

follow after the half term holidays.  In the meantime, please talk to 

your children about how they can stay safe when using technology. 

Do limit the use of using ‘screens’ as some children may be using this 

rather a lot. 

Monday 22nd Feb  

Friday 26th Feb 

Start of term 4 

Salisbury Road Meeting 

Thursday 3rd March Book Day 

Thursday 24th March  School closed for Easter  
  

Punctuality affects the start to your 

children’s learning day. From 

Nursery to Year  6 we experience 

pupils finding it harder to settle 

down and learn when they arrive 

late. Please make every effort to 

come to school on time. Thank you. 

We collect Sainsbury’s vouchers, so 

please bring them in. 

Healthy SandwichesHealthy SandwichesHealthy SandwichesHealthy Sandwiches    
Warburtons came to 4L to talk to us about  
healthy eating, preparing food and food  
safety. First, we learnt about the history of  
Warburtons and talked about the family  
who own the company. Then, we learnt  
about what we should eat to stay healthy.  
We used the Eatwell Plate to help us think  
about how much of each type of food we should eat. Using what 
we had learnt about healthy eating we made our own 
sandwiches. We used brown bread because it has the most fibre 
and put lots of vegetables into our sandwiches. We got to take 
our sandwiches home and even got a goodie bag! We had a great 
time and look forward to making more healthy sandwiches at 
home!  


